
Mount Amanzi is now fondly being 
referred to by our members, as Mount 
Amazing, due to all the changes and 
upgrades that have taken place.

This newsletter would have to be five 
pages long to outline all the changes 
that have been made in the past year, 
so we are saving another tree and 
limiting this newsletter to one page 
with an invitation to you to visit the 
resort and take a guided tour of all 
the new facilities and amenities. 

Some of the more noticeable changes 
at the Resort is the reception area, 
heated pool, kiosk, games room, 
gym, beauty salon, teenage lounge, 
restaurant and wedding venue to 
name but a few. The rest we leave up 
to you and your visit, and once you 
have done so, please forward your 
feedback to info@mountamanzi.co.za. 

Management would like to remind 
members that levies must be paid in 
full, prior to the use or spacebanking, 
renting out or other use of your 
week. When making levy payments 
please use your account number - 
as indicated on your statement - as 
payment reference. All spacebanking 
or rental requests must be emailed to 
info@mountamanzi.co.za a minimum 
of 5 months prior to the occupation 
date.

We are also reviewing our database 
and find that we still have a selection 
of incorrect email addresses and to 
enable us to communicate with you 
regarding up to date with news and 
relevant developments, please send 
an email to info@mountamanzi.co.za 
stating your membership number so 

that we can ensure that we have 
the correct details linked to your 
membership. 

As we enter the last quarter of the 
year, on behalf of the VRS, Resort, 
Head Office staff and myself, I would 
like to thank all our members for your 
positive engagement and valuable 
feedback. In closing, we bid you a 
successful final quarter of the year, 
a peaceful year-end Festive Season 
and a blessed 2014.

Warm regards
Marjorie Forssman
VRS Managing Director
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